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Children’s Commissioner for Jersey 
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Old Street 
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Sent by email only: commissioner@childcomjersey.org.je 
  
04 October 2021 

 

Dear Deborah, 

 

Life on the Rock 

Thank you for sharing with me the Life on the Rock report you commissioned. The report provides 

a detailed insight into a wide range of issues raised by the children who took part and will be a 

useful reference for all Ministers, their officials and anyone who works with children. 

I have reviewed the Children’s Advisory Groups’ key messages for each theme. While some of 

them come as no surprise as they are well known issues, the confirmation that these issues are 

important to children cannot be ignored and will add weight to our resolve to deal with them. 

I have circulated the report and this letter to the Council of Ministers and the Chief Executive, and 
I have asked them all to read it and ensure that they consider the information within when making 
improvements to their services.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Deputy Scott Wickenden 
Minister for Children and Education 
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